
STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE
WITH PUBLIC NOTICE SECTION 73.3580 OF THE COMMISSION’S RULES

FOR WULV

On May 16, 2019, an application on FCC form 303-S for renewal of the license of WULV was 
filed.  Local public notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times 
listed below:

Pre-Filing Announcements:

April 1, 2019 at 5:13 pm

April 16, 2019 at 7:13 am

May 1, 2019 at 5:13 pm

May 16, 2019 at 7:43 am

Post-Filing Announcements:

Due to a major software programming failure June 1 was re-aired on June 28 at 5:43 pm and 

June 16 was re-aired on June 29 at 7:43 am.

July 1, 2019 at 4:43 pm

July 16, 2019 at 12:43 pm

August 1, 2019 at 8:43 am

August 16, 2018 at 7:43 pm

Copies of the texts of the above pre-filing and post-filing announcements are attached.

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of the Commission’s 
Rules” was uploaded to the station’s local public file on the 21st day of August 2019.

Devona Porter 
FCC Compliance Manager, EMF



WULV - RENEWAL PRE-FILING PUBLIC NOTICE

On October 18, 2011, WULV was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission 

to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2019.

Our license will expire on October 1, 2019.  We must file an application for renewal with the FCC 

on or before June 3, 2019.  When filed, a copy of this application will be available for public inspection at 

www.fcc.gov.  It contains information concerning this station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether 

this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by 

September 3, 2019.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at 

5793 Skylane Boulevard, Suite B, Windsor, California 95492 or may be obtained from the FCC, 

Washington, D.C. 20554. 

WULV - RENEWAL POST-FILING PUBLIC NOTICE

On October 18, 2011, WULV was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission 

to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2019.

Our license will expire on October 1, 2019.  We have filed an application for renewal with the 

FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov.  It contains information 

concerning this station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether 

this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by 

September 3, 2019.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at 

5793 Skylane Boulevard, Suite B, Windsor, California 95492 or may be obtained from the FCC, 

Washington, D.C. 20554. 
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